
From: Susan Lawrence
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: public comment
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 1:54:57 PM

Hi Carol Ann,
please include my public comment, below, for City Council,
thanks!
Susan Lawrence 
176 Glenwood Street

I’m writing to support the request of the friends of Roosevelt Park for a financial status report
regarding funds allocated for the park project.

While I’m hopeful that the delay means the project is leaning toward the natural grass
solution, I am also interested in learning what has become of the allocated funds at this time.

Thank you
Susan Lawrence
176 Glenwood St., Malden
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